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NOTICE FOR MCA 5TH SEMESTER STUDENTS 
 

  
Sub : Special Class Test 
 
 

All MCA 5
th
 Semester students are hereby informed 

that a Special Class Test is scheduled to be held on 

30
th
 (Sunday) November’2014 for those students 

only who have missed the Class Tests due to 

ongoing campus recruitment and have intimated 

earlier to the department. The detailed list of 

students is available with the respective department.  

 
_____________________ 
 Prof. (Dr.) Asok Kumar  

           Principal 


